
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG14-175 

 
Date:  December 17, 2014 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Regulatory Services Division 
RE:  Session on December 19, 2014 Regarding Tied to Stock Order Marking and Reporting 

Requirements 
 

 
The Regulatory Division will be conducting a 30 minute session at 7:30 a.m. this Friday December 19, 
2014, to field questions regarding the upcoming tied to stock order marking and reporting requirements.  
This new requirement, which is scheduled to begin on February 9, 2015, is explained in Regulatory 
circular RG-14-171 and rule filing SR-CBOE-2014-040.  The session is open to Trading Permit Holders 
(“TPHs”) and will take place in CBOE conference room 4A.  If a TPH desires to call into the session, 
please contact Kyle Edwards at 312-786-7304 or edwards@cboe.com for dial-in instructions. 

mailto:edwards@cboe.com

